
Public Hearings

John Hudson, Budget Director

County Manager & Budget John Hudson, Budget Director

June 4, 2024

Contact(s):

Department: Presenter(s):

FY2025 Recommened Budget Public Hearing

Recommended Motion & Requested Action:
Hold Public Hearing.

County Manager's Comments & Recommendation: 
County Manager recommends as presented.

Brief Summary:

On May 21st, 2024, the County Manager presented her FY2025 Recommended Budget. This 

Public Hearing is now being held to hear public input on the FY2025 Recommended Budget. 

Subject:

Request for Board Action

Meeting Date:

Buncombe County Board of Commissioners


